Hannah Dale

From: Joanna Grave!y

Sent: 02 October 2020 14:58
To: DevelopmentControl
Subject: PLAN/2020/0568

Joanna Gravely

27 Claremont Avenue
Woking

GU22 7SF

Dear Sir,
| wish to object to the proposed plan for the Goldsworth Road Mega Development-PLAN/2020/0568 on the
following grounds:-

1) While recognising that this area needs to be replanned this is far too large a project for this site.

2) 5 towers of up to 41 storeys each will block out light & totally overpower the surrounding area.

3)The proposed plan is too densely populated ‘965 dwellings’ with most being too small for families, the whole
project seems to be cramming as many people as possible into as small a space as possible.

4)There will be considerable added congestion, on top of which the available parking spaces will be totally
inadequate for the large number of residents.

5) The whole proposal appears ill conceived & will adversely affect all those living & working in the surrounding
area. Itis not in character & will render the centre of town & its outlying area a mass of very unappealing high rise
flats.

6) If this proposal is allowed to go ahead it will, I’'m convinced, produce many problems in future years. Both for the
inhabitants of this over ambitious plan & for those unfortunate enough to be in close proximity to it.

Yours faithfully
Joanna Gravely

Sent from my iPad



